
 
From: Eric Oas [mailto:eric@statesavingsbank.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2009 4:25 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Premium Increase 
 
The Executives and Board Members of the subprime lenders that have raped consumers for 
years and caused this financial meltdown should be banned from Banking.  Oh, and pocketed 
hundreds of billions of dollars doing so. 
  
How can the US Government give $180,000,000,000.00 to one company but they can’t step up to 
the plate for innocent.  I guess doing business the right way only comes with penalties and the 
crooks will still have their big bucks. 
  
Maybe the FDIC should set a limit on total assets and deposit that any one institution may have, 
get rid of the to big to fail because as we see every day they do fail. 
  
   
  
Eric Oas 
Vice President 
State Savings Bank 
101 S Cedar Street 
Manistique, MI  49854 
906-341-4600 


